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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 

The care for the DD community has improved and grown exponentially in the past fifty years. 
We certainly don't want to take steps backwards. It takes people with patience, and 
compassion to take on this career. Pay us what we deserve and what it takes to live in this ever- 
changing world that is getting more and more expensive by the day. We must continue to give 
the best care possible and to do that we have to be able to support ourselves. Please give us 
the support we need to get this legislature passed and increase wages for the Direct Support 
Professionals.


